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Date: May 17, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
We are delighted to share the achievements of our students in interschool events this week. It has 
been inspiring to see our students applying their learning to real-world settings both in the 

classroom and at other events. Our Islamic and Arabic students achieved great success by 
winning prestigious awards at the Interschool Arabic and Islamic Competition held at Deira 
Private School on 15th May. Additionally, our Gifted and Talented students took part in the 
Interschool Inclusion Fest at the same school and secured 3rd position. 
 
We want to inform you that the GL PT Series Assessments and NGRT are still ongoing till June 
2024. We thank you for your support in recognizing the importance of these assessments in 
preparing our students for their next phase of education. 
 
Please be informed that the End of Year internal Summative Assessments will take place for 
Primary and Secondary students in June 2024. Primary will commence from 10th to 14th June and 
Secondary will run from 3rd to 14th June. 
 
 
RTA Dubai – Survey for Parents  
 

 
 

https://app.knowledgetrak.com/fill-survey/5815/spdschprn 
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AUS Wellbeing Survey for Parents 
 

We kindly request parents to allocate a few moments from their busy schedules to participate in 
this significant survey. The information gathered will help us improve and plan ahead for their 
wellbeing, ensuring Arab Unity School becomes an even better place for their children.  
 
Link to participate in the survey: https://forms.gle/1YKnorKVPkBuste36 
 
 
Activities Next week  
 

 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and involvement in your child’s education. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 

Deputy Principal  
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